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I have received details of the proposed plan for new housing at Velmore Farm. As a long-
standing local resident I can say for sure that this is a poorly thought out plan. It takes no
account of the already significant local traffic congestion, not to mention the lack of the
additional infrastructure required, such as extra road capacity, schools, doctors etc. I
strongly urge the council to reconsider this I'll thought out plan.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Tideman
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